
From: Heng Fai HFCL 
To: cyklo@pland.gov.hk
Date: 17/05/2023 15:51
Subject: Fwd: [Urgent] Planning Application No. A/NE-SSH/148 - Proposed House (New Territories

Exempted House (NTEH) – Small House) Government Land in D.D. 209, Kei Ling Ha San Wai

Dear Madam,
Further to our email dated 15.May.2023, we would be very grateful if you could allow us to
defer the application for two months.
Regards,
Frank Lui
Tel. 
Heng Fai Consulting Ltd.
---------- Forwarded message ---------
寄件者： Heng Fai HFCL 
Date: 2023年5月15日 週一 下午5:28
Subject: Re: [Urgent] Planning Application No. A/NE-SSH/148 - Proposed House (New
Territories Exempted House (NTEH) – Small House) Government Land in D.D. 209, Kei
Ling Ha San Wai
To: <cyklo@pland.gov.hk>

Dear Ms. Candice LO (TP/CPE3, STN DPO)
Further to the discussion between PlanD and HFCL, we would like to request for defer on the
captioned application to address the GEO comments for GPRR for the site.
Thank you for your assistance.
Regards
Frank Lui
For and on behalf of Heng Fai Consulting Ltd.
Tel 
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